Vanni, Mark

From: Campaign Guidance

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 11:41 AM
To: Ed McGovern; Campaign Guidance
Subject: RE: Follow up

Mr. McGovern,

Yes, you may send out such materials but may not use those communications to solicit or fundraise before the
fundraising period begins.

Office of the City Attorney, Campaign Guidance
City of San José

200 East Santa Clara Street, 16th Floor Tower
San Jose, CA95113

Office No: (408) 535-1900

Fax No: (408) 998-3131
SJElections@sanjoseca.gov
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/index.aspx?NID=4796

From: d McGovern JENINNONOROROR

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 7:54 AM
To: Campaign Guidance <SJElections@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Follow up

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[External Email]

Good morning. I'm following up to a question | asked of the city clerk which she has forwarded to your office.

I am working with one of the Mayoral campaigns and we would like to send out information to our list about events
beginning December 9 and later. Candidate Mahan has sent out an invitation to an event (attached) and we would like
to do something similar.

Many have asked if they can write a check now which we have told them is improper. So we wish to inform all on our
list the rules about fundraising. We will not solicit any donations with our invitation to a Dec 9 event but we do wish to

inform people that SJ rules prevent us from asking for or accepting donations until December 9.

Can some please let us know as soon as possible. Thank you.

Mahan Invite



From: Matt Mahan <
Date: November 17, 2021 at 4:13:04 PM PST
Subject: Kickoff Party Invitation

Hi,

Your support and guidance was instrumental in our race for City Council. | couldn’t have done it without
you. Thank you again. As we launch our mayoral campaign for common sense solutions | want to let you
know that the same is true: we can’t get San Jose on a better path without your help. That’s why I'm

asking you to join us on December 9th as we officially kick off the campaign:

https://mahanforsanjose.com/kickoff/

We've hit the ground running this year by fighting for common sense solutions to many of our biggest
challenges: ending the era of encampments, demanding mental health and addiction treatment for
those who need it, investing in safe and litter-free streets, and building future housing where it belongs,
not where it will increase traffic, air pollution and displacement.

The election of San Jose’s next Mayor, who could serve for the next 10 years, will be critical to making
sure we can continue to make the changes necessary to get San Jose back on track. With your help, San
Jose will once again be the safest, cleanest and most opportunity-filled city in America.

I’'m looking forward to seeing you on the 9th!

Thank you,

Matt

Councilmember, San Jose District 10

Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | Medium | Instagram
Cell: 831-262-7526

Sent from my iPhone

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.





